
www.lowndes-law.com

Volusia County Rejects Moratorium on Development

Insights

Volusia County Rejects Moratorium on Development

Related Attorneys
Tara L. Tedrow

Sean Klein

Related Expertise
Land Use & Zoning

Real Estate

Real Estate Development

Article
Lowndes
01.15.2025
 

On Tuesday, January 14, 2025, the Volusia County Council rejected the
proposed moratorium on development in the County. Instead, the Council
approved a motion to reconvene on February 11, 2025, to hear alternative
proposals to address flooding concerns in the County, including wetland
protection and canal clearing.

We will continue to provide updates as they become available.

https://www.lowndes-law.com
https://www.lowndes-law.com

